
EMP UNION NEWSLETTER
Welcome to Education Minnesota-Proctor - your union working for

you and alongside you to improve teaching conditions and students’
learning conditions. Together, we are stronger. Our voices matter.

WHAT’S NEW?1.

LOOKING AHEAD 2.

July 2024



MEMBER VOICES
NEGOTIATION3.

MEMBER VOICES
COMMUNICATION 4.

It’s not“the union”
it’s YOUR union!



MEMBER VOICES
EXECUTIVE COUNCIL5.

UPCOMING ACTION6.

FIND MORE UNION
RESOURCES AT:

We HEAR you! By August, members will receive a one sheet with
all executives’ contact information and roles, as well as a calendar
with all union meetings listed for the 2024-25 school year!

https://edmnproctor.mn.aft.org/

https://edmnproctor.mn.aft.org/

